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Electric Ireland Response

CRU Consultation on Terms of reference of The Networks Stakeholder Engagement
Evaluation Panel

Attention : Esther Fructuoso Marquez

Date : 15/3/2019

Dear Esther,

Electric Ireland welcomes the opportunity to respond to the CRU Consultation on Terms of
reference of The Networks Stakeholder Engagement Evaluation Panel and wishes to make
the following comments.

Electric Ireland are of the view that the scope, operating principles, governance structure and
meeting timeframes of the proposed Term of Reference of the Network Stakeholder
Engagement Evaluation Panel, are appropriate for delvery of its purpose.

We nominate Teresa Fallon to be appointed as a member of the Panel.

We acknowledge CRU's intention to gather the appropriate representation of market
participants impacted by the stakeholder engagement practice of the network companies. While
it may be difficult to ensure all suppliers are represented through individual nominations, we
would suggest an alternative approach of coordination by Electricity Association of Ireland (EAI)
of supplier representation similar to approaches to other representative panels.
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